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Presidents Corner 
 
 
Secretary’s Corner 
Another month of Work and no Play. The Cessna 140 
is still covered in dust and the wiring is yelling at me to 
get moving. Weather and cold has kept me in the 
house and away from my best friend. Have had some 
time to work on the RV 4 but only small things and 
getting more fiberglass dust off the floor. I  Worked 
with Dave and Jim on the EAA 219 building. That 
ErCoupe project sounds like a good start to someone’s 
dream. Will be nice to see the floor with something 
other than dust and dirt on it. 

Gathering started at 1900 on Zoom. Bruce, Dave, Jim, 
Bret and Ron signed in. Bret signed in as a guest. He is 
the owner of an ErCoupe that will be in the EAA219 
building for restoration. 

Financial report not given. Tom not on meeting. 

Old Business. 

Sundowner Project. To me has been paid for the time 
in his hangar. The project will have that added to the 
total cost of the airplane. The spring weather will get 

here soon and the project should get done sooner 
than later. 

New Business. 

Fly out cancelled. Weather looks not the best. 
February can be a fun time to fly or just doing 
something else. Low clouds and cold isn’t the best 
flying weather. Remember to throw a dart or pick a 
place for next month’s trip. 

Bruce suggested Arlington Oregon semi improved dirt 
strip. There is a shooting range there. The airport is 
above the town. Elevation 890 ft. 5000ft x 50ft. There 
are ruts and bunch grass. Wind mills in the area to 
give wind direction and velocity. 

EAA Chapters Video was shown. 

Reminder of EAA national webinars and classes. 

Dave showed a float plane video. Looked like fun 
flying. 

Gathering closed at 2010. 

 
 
 
Editors Notes 
2021 Chapter dues 
A few folks have not yet paid their 2021 dues. 
 
EAA Chapter 219 Membership 
Application for 2021 
 
Name:_________________________ 



Phone #________________________ 
Address________________________ 
_______________________________ 
Zip____________________________ 
EAA #___________Expires__/__/__ 
Email:_________________________ 
 
Send with $40.00 or can pay at meeting to 
EAA 219 
P.O. Box 163 
Pendleton, Oregon 
97801 
 
Meeting on March 16 at 7:00 pm will be a 
hibernated meeting by Zoom or in person at your 
discretion at the club room! Six people max! 
New member application forms are available at 
the Club Room! 
 
 
 
 
Calendar Of Events 
 
 
Chuckle Corner 
 
 
 
Aviation Corner 
FREE AD’S 
 
 
If anybody has any Aviation related items for sale 
or wanted, please let me know. I need to get items 
in before the last week of the month, so it will get 
in the newsletter. 
 
 
Jim Smith NLE 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


